FILED
March 22, 2018
Data Center
Missouri Public
Service Commission
From: Timber Ridge [mailto:timberridgemtl@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, March 22, 2018 12:06 PM
To: Data Center
Subject: FW: Electronic Service for Case Number AW-2018-0237 - Order Opening A Working Proceeding
Regarding the Effects Upon Missouri Small Water and Sewer Utilities of the Tax Cuts of 2017 and
Directing Response

For

Cannon Home Association, Inc.
22764 Joanna Dr.

Perry, MO 63462
573-565-3135
timberridgemtl@gmail.com

1. (a) AC Corporation

2. Cannon Home does not collect income tax in customer rates. We do pay State and federal taxes
$1,242.

3. No, we have not performed any analysis of the likely impact of the Tax Cuts and Jobs Acts of
2017 on our cost of service or customer rates.

4. We do not plan to seek a change in customer rates for at least 3 to 5 years.

Thank you,

Jodi Gill

Cannon Home Association, Inc.
22764 Joanna Dr

Perry, MO 63462
573-565-3135





